CORRESPONDENCE
6/9/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 04609-2021

Jacob Veaughn

From: Angie Calhoun

Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 5:01 PM

To: Consumer Correspondence

Cc: Diane Hood

Subject: Protest to docket 20210015

Attachments: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER 183981; E-Form Other Complaint

TRACKING NUMBER 183987

Consumer correspondence for docket 20210015.

Angela Calhoun



Jacob Veaughn

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us

Sent: Monday, June 7, 2021 6:53 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 183981

CUSTOMER INFORMATION

Name: James Martin

Telephone: (305) 831-5736

Email: Jmartin3@stu.edu

Address: 14816 SW 104 ST 93 Miami FL 33186

BUSINESS INFORMATION

Business Account Name: James Martin
Account Number:

Address: 14816 SW 104 ST 93 Miami FL 33186

COMPLAINT INFORMATION

Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company

Details:

FPL has No business raising rates when they have money to donate to charities of their choice. | am on a fixed income,
and | have not say in how my payments are used? That is immoral. Why? Because FPL rates are approved or denied by
a Public service commission, it is by definition a public utility. It should be a mutual company, and its profits (most
current estimate of 1.6 billion) and donations to charity go back to consumers.

The FPL rate increases have been greater than my SS increases over the last five years. | resent them giving my dollars
to charities of theri choice. Charity begins at home.



Jacob Veaughn

From: consumerComplaint@psc.state.fl.us

Sent: Tuesday, June 8, 2021 1:43 PM

To: Consumer Contact

Subject: E-Form Other Complaint TRACKING NUMBER: 183987

CUSTOMER INFORMATION

Name: Kenneth Perlow

Telephone: (508) 207-0789

Email: perlow123@gmail.com

Address: 88 Preston C, 88 BOCA RATON FL 33434

BUSINESS INFORMATION

Business Account Name: Kenneth Perlow
Account Number:

Address: 88 Preston C, 88 BOCA RATON FL 33434

COMPLAINT INFORMATION

Complaint: Other Complaint against Florida Power & Light Company

Details:

We are seniors living in Century Village,Boca Raton. We understand FPL rates will increase its rates over four years, 18%.
Salaries for many working folks and social security for retirement folks certainly will not increase anywhere near what
FPL is requesting for its rate increase. We plead with you, especially, after this corona virus, to consider all the people
out of work and seniors. Please do not allow such a great hike in FPL utility bills for electric usage by its customers. Thank
you.

Ken and Ruth Perlow





